Steven SeEe

From: Theresa Casale <tcasale13@verizon.net>
Sent: Monday, April 8, 2024 6:23 AM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: House Bill 7884

Please pass this Bill . What is being done to this generation of children is a disgrace. Evil is only way to describe . Thank
you David & Theresa Casale 1159 Great Rd Lincoln Rl 02865
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